
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name: Whittington            Term: Term 1       2024-2025              Topic: Peace and Conflict  

What we have been doing this term: Some photos of us! 

Whittington have had a brilliant first 

half term of the year! 

In English, we have been looking at 

the novel Private Peaceful. We have 

looked into the characters, their 

emotions and life before, during and 

after the war. 

In Maths, we have completed our unit 

about fractions and using the four 

operations with fractions. 

Whittington have really enjoyed 

cooking this term. Experimenting with 

different flavours, textures and 

adapting our own recipes. In Science, 

we have been looking at different cell 

types, chemical reactions and the 

periodic table. 

 

DT has been a great addition to 

Whittington’s timetable this year. We 

have participated in woodwork 

creating a range of items including 

key fobs, candle holders and trinket 

boxes. 

Students have fully emerged 

themselves in their offsite activities this 

term. These included visiting a care 

farm, conservation centre, sailing and 

Parkour. 

 
Our Favourite Moments of The Term: 

Izzy: Enjoying cooking different recipes 

Millie: Making a wreath at Smelly Wellies 

Wilf: Making a meat tenderiser in DT 

Teegan: Climbing up the overhang at 

climbing 

Lilly: Capsizing at sailing 

Bradley: Going climbing 

 

We hope you have a Lovely Half Term!  

The Whittington Team         

 

Dates & Points to remember:  

Last day of term:  25th October 24 

First day back: Monday 4th November  
 


